

Headteacher: Guy Fairbairn 020 8654 2570 office@monksorchard.co.uk www.monksorchard.co.uk

6 July 2018

Dear Parents and Carers of Kahlo Class,

Classes and Teachers for September 2018

When your child moves to Year 4 in September, they will be in Moore Class and their teacher will be Mrs Allen-Bernard. Mrs Allen-Bernard is new to Monks Orchard, but is a very experienced KS2 teacher and I know your children will make good progress and enjoy working with her.

Over the next few weeks, as part of the transition process, our teachers will be sharing information about the class; the children's needs, abilities, groupings and so on. Then on Tuesday, 17 July, the children will spend some time in their new classroom with their new teacher. During this session, the teacher will talk to them about any changes in routines and the expectations they have of them in their new year group.

If you have any questions, please speak to your child's current class teacher or Mrs Gardiner and I am sure they will be able to help.

Thank you for your continuing support,

Guy Fairbairn Headteacher

















